
 

From: Clarke, Gary (C9203) <   
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 9:37 AM 
To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk>; Vikki Rigden < >; Kate Powell (Culture 
and Environmental Protection) <  
Cc: jamescallery ; reloadednightclub.  sonja_wall  
Subject: Reloaded Nightclub Wharf Street Newbury. 
 
This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 

                 
Dear All  
 
Following our meeting at the venue TVP are satisfied that the applicant has put in place a consultant to manage the 
set up and running of the business whilst they obtain the training required.  
 
TVP therefore withdraw its Objection to this application.   
 
 
 
 
Thanks and stay safe. 
 
Gary Clarke C9203 
Licensing Officer 
Bracknell, Wokingham and West Berkshire 

 
Address: The Broadway, Bracknell, Berkshire, RG12 1AD  

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


